

MRS. PHILIP BARON

Mrs. Baron Is Dead At 76

Mrs. Jennie Schiro Baron, 76, of 20 Newbury Street, the widow of Philip Baron, died at her residence Wednesday fol-lowing a long illness. She was born in Willimantic,

Conn., the daughter of Samuel and Esther (Coslou) Schiro. A graduate of the Bangor schools and Shaw Business College, she was a member of the Beth Israel Synagogue.

Surviving are three sons, Jerome Baron of Brockton, Mass., Lawrence Baron and Harold Baron, both of Bangor; seven daughters, Mrs. Samuel Viner, Miss Rita Baron, Mrs. Richard Baker, and Mrs. Isabelle Saba, all of Bangor, Mrs. Max Schwartz of Yonkers, N. Y., Mrs. Robert Fogleman of Miami, Fla., and Mrs. Richard Bloch of Framingham, Mass.; several grandchildren and great-grandchildren, a nephew and one niece.

Funeral services will be held today at 3 p.m. at the Jewish Community Chapel on Center Street, Rabbi A. H. Freedman of Beth Israel Synagogue will officiate. A memorial week will be observed at 20 Newbury

Street.